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Dates for your 
diary:   
6th June 
INSET day 
 
7th June 
Castleton 
meeting for 
parents 3.30pm 
 
14th June 
Class photos 
 
15-17th June 
Y6 Castleton 
residential 
 
22nd June 
New FS2 starters 
visit 
 
28th June 
Y3 Botanical 
Gardens trip 
 
30th June 
New FS2 parents 
visit 
 

1st July 
School closed for 
the Queens 
Jubilee Bank 
Holiday 
 

 

Staffing news 
We are really sad to be saying goodbye 
to Miss Lodge our FS2 teacher and PE 
coordinator who will be leaving us in 
summer. Miss Lodge will be leading a 
EYFS team in Halifax starting in 
September. We would like to thank her 
for all her hard work over the past six 
years providing all our pupils the best 
start possible at Porter Croft. Miss Lodge 
has also led and organised many 
spectacular sporting events over the 
years and we want to thank her for all 
these amazing opportunities our pupils 
have had. She will be sorely missed by 
everyone. 
Miss Knight will be joining us in 
September as our new FS2 teacher 
working alongside Mrs Scarratt and Miss 
Burragan-Gomez. We warmly welcome 
her to Porter Croft and I am sure she will 
fit in well with our community. 
We are also pleased to welcome two 
new teaching assistants, Ms Edwards and 
Ms Ayres.  
 

Y6 Castleton 
Y6 are going to Castleton next 
Wednesday 15th June. We hope they will 
have an amazing time in the Peak 
District. 
 

Tea and Talk 
Come and join us for informal chats and 
information sessions. 
Tuesday 21st June – Internet Safety 
Tuesday 5th July-  Maths supporting your  
                                child at home 

 

 
 
 
 

Family Faith and Fun 
The summer party will take place on 

Wednesday 29th June, this will be the final 

FFF session this year. Please look out for 

the flier and book your place at the school 

office. 

 

Friday 1st July  
School will be closed for the day. This is 
because we are allocated an extra day’s 
bank holiday due to the Queens’ Platinum 
Jubilee.  

 
 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher  
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